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The auditors have completed their field work and are currently working on preparing a 
draft of the audit report.  After we receive the draft, we will proof the document and 
complete the Management Discussion and Analysis and Transmittal letter.  In addition, 
you all have received the “Related Party Questionnaire” via email.  Please complete and 
submit it as quickly as possible. 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


